Lopez, Samantha

From: Megan Pike <meg@kenaiwatershed.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 11:53 AM

To: Lopez, Samantha

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>KWF Subaward Agreement
Attachments: Subaward Agreement_KPB River Center.docx.pdf

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or
providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the
content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Samantha,
I hope this email finds you well! I'm writing to share that the River Center has been granted an EPA subaward
for $4,791.02 to work with KWF's Adopt-A-Stream Program. I've attached documents to be signed to this

email.

Following, we should get a meeting on the calendar to discuss how to best utilize this funding opportunity.
Should you have any additional questions, don't hesitate to reach out.

We look forward to working with the River Center!

Cheers,

KENAI Megan Pike

S WATERSHED  Education Specialist
FORUM (907) 260-5449 x1210 | kenaiwatershed.org




